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Lower Umpqua Hospital District received information regarding an alleged mishandling of 
patient cash payments.  The District immediately placed the employee identified on 
Administrative leave while conducting the initial investigation.  The District takes this situation 
seriously and has notified Law Enforcement of the alleged criminal activities.  If you or your 
family member has been impacted, please contact our dedicated Risk Department phone line 
immediately: 541-271-2174. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Chivers, Interim CEO 
 

 
 
 
 


